
 
 
 
 

2021 Voluntary School Contributions 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
The cost of resources to support student learning is on the increase. As a school, we work hard to ensure that 
our students have the best resources. We have deliberately chosen to not be a BYOD (Bring Your Own 
Device – laptops/iPads) school as this would directly affect the finances of families to provide each student 
with a device. The school therefore purchases devices to support student learning, however each year many 
of these devices need to be replaced due to age or damage. The voluntary school fees directly support the 
purchase of technology which is generally over $10K each year.  

  
The 2021 fee is $45 per student.  All families who pay their contribution fee will be entered in a draw to win a 
prize.  The draw date will be early Term 3 and will be advised in the school newsletter.  
If you are experiencing financial difficulties please do not hesitate to contact the school to discuss how we can 
be of assistance. We are happy to support a payment plan. 
 
Please complete and detach the slip below and return it to school with your chosen method of payment. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Kathy Rembisz 
Principal 
 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

ST GEORGES BASIN PUBLIC SCHOOL 

VOLUNTARY SCHOOL CONTRIBUTION PAYMENT SLIP 
 

Student Name Class 

1  

2  

3  

4   
 

Thank you for your contribution towards your child’s/ren’s learning experience.  Remember all paid 
contributions will go into the draw for a prize.  Draw date to be advised in the newsletter. 
 
Preferred Method of Payment – Westpac secure portal via the school’s website  
                                                       

Online Payment  _____________(date processed) _____________ (receipt number) 

These payments can be made via the Westpac Secure Portal on the school’s website, select 
the ‘make a payment’ link.  Complete the fields that are asterixed, tick the Voluntary 
School Contribution box.  (full instructions on reverse) 
 
I enclose cash/cheque (please circle) in the amount of $____________ 
 

St Georges Basin Public School 
15 Tallyan Point Road, BASIN VIEW   2540 

Telephone: (02) 44 434 251  Facsimile:  (02) 44 434 835 
  

  
  


